SOUTHWOOD SCHOOL PTA MEMBERSHIP

The Southwood School PTA would like to welcome you to the 2020-2021 school year!

Please join the PTA to help support our students and our school. Your membership simply shows your support for the efforts of the PTA and it does not obligate you in any way.  

As a member, you will receive email reminders and text message alerts about things happening around school. Once school reopens on a normal schedule, you will be eligible to become a chaperone at class parties & trips, join committees, and have the ability to volunteer at the various events we sponsor throughout the year. Joining the PTA is also a great opportunity to meet other parents and stay in touch. 
Only PTA members are eligible to volunteer for PTA events. 

Membership dues are $7.00 per person.
Both parents are encouraged to join!!!

To become a member please visit our Memberhub website - https://southwood.memberhub.com/join/zxau4o
Please note there is a small fee associated with your purchase.  
 
If you are a returning Southwood family and already have a Memberhub login, simply login and click the “SHOP’ tab to purchase your 20-21 membership.

[bookmark: _Hlk51244770] If you are new to Southwood, just create a new login and then click on the “SHOP” tab to purchase your 20-21 membership. 

If you have any questions, please contact Melissa Mazzullo at 718-666-1387 or Becky Malloy at 201-344-3776.

Thank you for supporting the Southwood School PTA!
